
SNOW REMOVAL: We can't stop the snow but we do
have to remove it! Removal of snow, ice and
accumulations from sidewalks will now have to be done
within 24 hours after the accumulation. If the property
owner does not do so the City may do so at the owner's
expense. When the City declares a Snow Emergency there
is NO PARKING ON ANY STREETS. Thanks for your

cooperation.
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BUILDING PERMITS: With the
adoption of the International Building Code
2006 Edition the only 2 items exempt are
fences less than 3' high and one-story
detached structures with floor area not to
exceed 120 square feet. Please remember to
get your permit before construction begins.

WATER PROJECT UPDATE: This last summer we drilled a new well and built a new well

House and installed a chlorination system to meet DNR standards. We also extended water

And sewer out to the new fire station site and a new fire hydrant for the school. Old 4" lines

Were replaced with 6" and 8" lines and looping was done from North Street to Strong Drive. The

Houses on 3rd Ave. were connected to the 8" line. All of this should result in better circulation and

better pressure for everyone. There is a scheduled rate increase on January 1st 2011. If you have

area of grading or seeding from this summers construction that is no complete please call City Hall

842-2692 or drop a note in the utility payment box. In the spring we will complete the project.


